
UPDATE AS OF 11/10 at 10:08AM  

Dear VeteRun 5K Participant 

As mentioned last night Monroe County is in the Yellow Zone thus stricter protocols have been put forth 

for everyone’s safety.  We will be abiding, monitoring and enforcing the updated protocols which are 

below.  Tomorrow as we honor our Veterans, we ask that all the below is followed to a tee, as these 

men and women had to follow even stricter guidelines to protect our country and everyone in it. 

1. Packet Pickup is today at Fleet Feet @ The Armory (155 Culver Rd) from 11-5PM.  Please go to 

packet pickup.  You can pickup for others too. 

2. If you are not comfortable coming to the race please email luen@yellowjacketracing.com right 

now and she will switch you to the virtual event.  You can still come to packet pickup at Fleet 

Feet, I can switch you at packet pickup too. 

3. Race Day Packet Pickup (please try not to do this, please) is from 9:15AM to 11:45AM by the 

parking lot at the beach lot on Wed., Nov 11th at Mendon Ponds Park.  Everyone must park at 

Beach Lot. 

4. We can have no more than 20 people in the area between packet pickup and the start/finish 

area.  Yes, the cap is 25, but our staff and volunteers are in this count too.  So you need to 

monitor how many people are in the area.  I will be roving around making sure count is accurate 

and everyone is socially distanced.  Please adhere to our instructions if asked to leave the area 

because there are too many people.  Keep in mind this is suggested in all areas of the park.   

5. The start window is now 10AM to 1PM.  This means you can start the race anytime between 

10AM and 1PM (no one can start after 1PM).  This will allow even further social distancing by 

extending the start time period. 

6. MASKS ON AT ALL TIMES!!!!  The only time you can take it down is when you are running in the 

race.  If you are warming up, PLEASE WEAR THE MASK!! 

7. You must remain 6 feet or more apart at all times.  Keep in mind, you may come with your 

spouse or family, people don’t know that.  So please just stay 6 feet apart. 

8. There is no dilly dally at the start.  We take your temp, get your name and you go.  No fixing 

music, watch, apparel etc….  just please start so we can keep things moving 

9. When done, please get your grab n go bag and leave the area immediately.  Mask on 

immediately after running.  Even if you are waiting for someone, meet them at your car. 

10. If after reading this you aren’t comfortable being in person, email luen@yellowjacketracing.com 

right now to switch you to virtual or I can switch you during packet pickup at Fleet Feet. 

We understand this is strict, but it is for everyone’s safety.  Monroe County sadly went the wrong 

direction and collectively we need to right this again.  We appreciate you coming and honoring our Vets, 

and as I said before they had to endure much worse to protect us and our nation. 

Still keep to your email in case any further updates arise. 

Thank you, 

Ellen At YellowJacket Racing 
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